City and Guilds of London Institute

76 PORTLAND PLACE - LONDON W1 o1-580 3050

TAC/7745/68 6th February, 1968

Dear Mr. Sharkie,

International Apprentice Competition

Mr. Woodbine Parish is writing to you officially in his
capacity as Chairman of the United Kingdom Committee, offering
you the post of British Team Leader for the coming Competition.

Needless to say, I personally very much hope that you will
feel able to undertake this task.

The Briefing Session has been fixed now for the weekend of
May 18th and 19th. I had hoped to have held it later, but I am
afraid we should run into difficulties with the Institute's
examinations timetable.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

-~

A. R. Bullough
Secretary
United Kingdom Committee

/

A. Sharkie, Esq,
45 Commore Drive,
Glasgow, W.3.
Scotland.
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